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Ribbon Cutting at Bloomfield Living Center

Bloomfield, Missouri - The Bloomfield Chamber of Commerce
held a ribbon cutting at the Bloomfield Living Center (formerly Golden Living
Center) on Friday, February 17, 2017.  The facility is under new ownership and new
management.

Bloomfield Living Center was recently purchased by Health Systems Inc. in
September of 2016.  Michelle Chism is now the administrator for the facility as well.

The facility is located at 606 W Missouri St.  It is a small facility with 60 beds and has
for-profit, corporate ownership and takes both Medicare and Medicaid.

They also offer comprehensive inpatient and outpatient  rehabilitation programs with
specialized programming built for seniors including fitness training, dementia
management and Lymphedema treatment.

Shown in the photo from left to right are Billy Pat Wright, Representative from
Senator Doug Libla's office, Michelle Chism, Bloomfield Living Center
Administrator, Sandy Reazin, Goldie DeGroot, Bloomfield Chamber of Commerce
President, Karen Griffin, Bloomfield Chamber of Commerce Secretary/Treasurer, and
Sue Mayo.

Ribbon Cutting at Bloomfield Living Center

This article: Ribbon Cutting at Bloomfield Living Center  was first published on

https:/showmetimes.com .

Written by Dee Loflin
Date: February 20th 2017
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